
 

There are six part-time positions on the Linnaeus Union Board. These positions do not require you to 

take a study break and can be conducted alongside your studies. As a part-time board representative, you 

attend student union board meetings and are expected to participate in one of the union's working groups 

that work with, among other things, student social matters or educational issues as well as being involved 

in representing the union in various projects and events during the year. 

In your role as a part-time board representative, you support the presidiums work through, among other 

things, participation in the working groups and by sitting as a student representative in university bodies. 

As a part-time board representative, you can work with, for example, educational quality or 

internationalisation. But you also have the opportunity to run your own projects. Examples of projects 

where part-time board representatives have been involved or organised are an Easter egg hunt, EUniWell, 

member benefits, main student safety representative and the start-up of a student union building in 

Kalmar. 

Further, the Student Union also has additional internal meetings where you as a part-time board 

representative is warmly welcome to participate and are helpful in being able to get an understanding of 

the whole of what the union is working on. 

For this, you will receive a smaller fee each month. 

 


